
University of Hawaii at Manoa 
Institute for Astronomy
 

2680 Woodlawn Drive. Honolulu, Hawaii 96822
 
Telex: 723-459. UHAST HR
 

Office of the Director 

March 29, 1976 

Dr. Grote Reber 
DepartJnent of Astronany 06-0414 
University of Washington 
Seattle, WA 98195 

Dear Dr. Reber: 

Further to our correspondence on your proposed visit to Honolulu, I received 
your letter of March 19, and I w:mld suggest that you call me upon your arrival 
either on April 9 or, if that is not convenient, on MJnday, April 12. we can 
arrange at that tirre for a trip to Mauna Kea, and also the location of your 
talk. I look fo:rward to meeting you. 

With kindest regards, 

sincerely, 

a T.J~ 
'rector 

JTJ/lt 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 


